
 

          

 Friday 16th November 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Key Stage 1 Nativity Performances 

The Key Stage 1 Nativity Performance will take place on Tuesday 11th and Wednesday 12th 

December at 9.20am. Doors will open at 9:05am. 

The performances will be ticket only events and these are available to purchase on a first 

come first served basis through the shop tab on School’s Money at a cost of £3.00 each. 

Capacity is limited to 90 per performance for Health & Safety reasons. Tickets are non-

refundable. 

Please could we request that no flash photography is used during the performance. There 

will be an opportunity for you to take photographs in the school hall afterwards. All 

photography must be for personal use only and must not be uploaded onto social media 

websites.  

A DVD recording of the dress rehearsal is also available to order at a cost of £5 through the 

shop tab on School’s Money online payment system.   

There will be a dress rehearsal on Monday 3rd December which will be recorded. Any 

children who do not have permission to be filmed will not be included in the dress rehearsal. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Morris Miss Fitzpatrick 

Key Stage 1 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


